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Snake River Valley Quilt Guild  

June 2022 Newsletter 

Meeting Time 

3rd Thursdays 

6:00 pm Doors Open/Early Bird 

6:30 General Meeting 

Meeting  Location 

Calvary Baptist Church 

785 First St 

Idaho Falls, ID 

 

Sewing Room Chat with the President 

Summer is a busy time of year with kids and grandkids out of school, summer sports to go 

watch, fishing, boating and much more. So this will be short and sweet.  

YOU DESERVE A BREAK! 

There is still time to decide to come to the day retreat on Thursday, June 16th, 9:00a - 

5:00p at the Skyline Activity Center. You will be glad you did. It is a time to get to know each 

other, visit. Oh, and of course there will be some sewing happening. If you would like to par-

ticipate in the Turtle Block Challenge, the pattern and background fabric can be picked up 

from me. We will have a sandwich bar for lunch. Please bring a salad or dessert to share and 

what you want to drink. Oh, and bring snacks for the snack table. You can pay your $15 on 

the 16th. We just need a count for lunch. 

We will go back to Calvary Baptist Church to meet for our Fortune Cookie Challenge at 

6:00pm and the meeting will start at 6:30. 

Please consider joining us at the Day Retreat. Hope to see you on the 16th. 

Keep sewing, 

Jeanette Hanson 

SRVQG President Jeanette Hanson  

Our education segment will be presented by Margaret Fischer. She will teach us 

about putting blocks on point and using setting triangles. 



Upcoming Events 

June 16th—Mini Day retreat 

And Fortune Cookie Challenge 
Reveal at Early Bird 

October 17-21— Guild Retreat 
at Living Waters Ranch 

Quilts of Valor Sewing 

Group 

QOV Sew Day is: 

June 25th at Brady’s from 10 AM— 2 PM. 

In addition to sew days, you can also 

help by making blocks, assembling blocks 

into a quilt top, and quilting a quilt. 

Thanks for your help and support! 

~Mimi Jones (mimijones65@gmail.com 

Challenge Reveal!!!  

Remember after our Day Retreat this month we will have an Early Bird program starting at 6:00 

where we will be revealing our Fortune Cookie Challenge quilts. I'm excited to see what everyone 

has done!! 

Congratulations to Joyce White who won the 56 True Blue Raffle Blocks for May. This month the 

Raffle Block is a 10.5" Double V block worked in purple & gray. 

If you didn't get your JEWEL TONE fat quarters turned in last month for the exchange, you can bring 

them this month. I'll shuffle them all and return them in July. 

Remember too, when you complete a Stash Buster, or Scrap Buster quilt.....using the guidelines you 

were given in March....be sure to show it at guild. 

BOM paper pieced blocks should be shown this month to earn a ticket for the BIG prize drawing in 

November. 

Keep on stitching! 

Marei 



Find us on Facebook! 

See photos of recent Show and 

Tells from Guild Meetings and 

Sew-Ins. Or Join our group by 

searching for Snake River     

Valley Quilt Guild Group 

 

If you have any binders or other 

items from helping with the Quilt 

Show in previous years, please bring 

it to a member of the guild presiden-

cy or to guild meeting in  July. 

Proposed Amendment to  Guild Bylaws to be voted 

on by membership at July Guild Meeting 

Current Version: 

Article VIII : Elections 

Section 1: The election of the Executive Board shall take place at the annual General Meeting, to be 

held in September of each year. New officers shall attend the September Board Meeting and as-

sume their duties at the start of the fiscal year. 

Proposed Version: 

Article VIII : Elections 

Section 1: The election of the Executive Board shall take place at the annual General Meeting, to be 

held in September of each year. New officers shall attend the next Board Meeting and assume their 

duties at the start of the calendar year. 



Wear your name tag 
to guild meeting to 
be entered to win a 

Bring a treat for you secret quilter to our 

meeting and leave on the secret quilter table 

near the back to make sure they get it. 

ANTIQUE QUILTS ON EXHIBIT 
 
Quilt Heritage Museum, Inc. has shared some of its permanent collection antique quilts with the South Bannock 
County Historical Center & Museum for exhibit. These quilts will be on display through Labor Day. We encourage 
you to visit the Museum and see these items and others. The Museum is located in Lava Hot Springs, ID, which is a 
short trip from our area. 

 

 



Community Support/Charity Program: 

  
Thanks to the generous donations of completed quilts 
by guild members, we will be donating fifteen quilts to 
two charitable organizations in June. 

  
All the charitable organizations I’ve contacted are es-
pecially in need of twin size quilts for teenagers – es-
pecially boys.  If you would like to make quilts to do-
nate we are looking for quilts in twin sizes - approxi-
mately 65 x 80 inch range. 
  
We also need volunteers who are willing to quilt the 
many quilt tops that have been submitted. 
  
If you are interested in helping with the Communi-

ty Support Program, please contact Debbie Hamrick 

at 360-870-4282 or debham1986@gmail.com 

English Paper 

Piecing  meets the 

fourth Tuesday of 

the month at Day-

dreams 1:00 P.M. 

and Newcomers 

are welcome 

SRVQG DAY RETREAT! 

June 16, 2022, 9 am to 5 pm 

Skyline Activity Center 

1575 N Skyline Dr, Idaho Falls, ID 83402 

Cost $15 per person 

Come out and join us for a day retreat, a fun day of visiting and sewing with friends. 

Guild will provide a sandwich bar for lunch, please bring a 

pot -luck salad or a dessert to contribute to the meal. 

The Activity Center offers tables and chairs as well as great 

south facing windows. Please bring your own extension 

cords, sewing supplies, projects etc. 

We will have a Turtle block challenge you may choose to     

participate in. The guild will provide the background     

fabric. 

World Sea Turtle Day, June 16th, is a day used to honor and 

highlight the importance of sea turtles. These creatures, 

like any other creature, are magnificent in their own 

way. 

mailto:debham1986@gmail.com


 

Snake River Valley Quilt Guild 

Fall Retreat Registration 2022 

October 17-21, 2022 

Living Waters Ranch Challis, Idaho  

Non-refundable deposit to SRVQG of $100 to secure your place by July 21st  payment in full by Sep-

tember 15th  

 

Name: _________________________________________________________ 

Email: __________________________________________________________ 

Phone: _________________________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact: _______________________________________________ 

 

4 nights lodging  

Share Room Mini Lodge   $210 Roommate: _______________________________________ 

Private Room Mini Lodge  $380 

Shared School of Ministry $330  Roommate: _______________________________________ 

Private School of Ministry $620 

King Suite School of Ministry  $820 

 

Guild will supply a daily continental breakfast which will be set up from 7-10 am in the Celebration 

Hall. There will be a coffee, tea, and Ice. Please bring your own mug or water bottle.  

We will have dinner at 5:30 in the Celebration Hall 

 

Meal assignments to be issued separately  

 

Please contact Alicia Williams via text or email for additional questions 208-313-3254 or 

aanddbear@hotmail.com  

 



Newsletter Info 

Comments, correction, advertising or other items to be 
included in the newsletter should be emailed to the 

editor at srvqgnewsletter@gmail.com 

Advertising rates (per month) 

$2.50 for 1/4 page 

$5.00 for 1/2 page 

$10.00 for full page 

Quilt Guild Membership 

Srvquiltguild.org/about/membership 

Annual Dues 

 $25 for Adults 

 $5 for Youth (Under 12) 

 

Sign up at the membership desk during Early 
Bird or the break at our monthly meetings! 

 

Benefits of Membership 

 Quarterly Sew –Ins 

 Reduced Fees for Workshops 

 Reduced Fee for Annual Quilting Retreat 

 Access to Guild Library 

 

Bring Dues to Guild Meeting or send to: 

 Joyce White 

 966 Grassland Dr 

 Idaho Falls, ID 83404 

 

Please make checks payable to SRVQG. 

 

Snake River Valley Quilt Guild 
Board Members  2021 

 

Officers 

President– Jeanette Hanson 

Vice President– Julie Finnigan 

Secretary– Marilyn Bee 

Treasurer– David Nipper 

 Assistant Treasurer—Open 

 

Committee Chairs 

Charity/Community Support– Debbie 
Hamrick 

Equipment & Historian– Susan Collins 

Intraguild Activities– Marei Montalvo 

Library– JR Woods 

Membership– Joyce White 

Newsletter– Renee Phillips 

Quilt Show– Open 

Retreat Coordinator– Alicia Williams 

Secret Quilters– Karen Price 

Sew-Ins– Celia Weekes 

Sunshine/Courtesy– Pam Noonan 

Workshops– Lynn Saul 

Webmaster– Open 
 

If you would like to contribute to the guild by 
serving  in any open positions, please contact a 
member of the Board. 


